
GOBIERNO DE PUERTO RICO 

Autoridad para las Alianzas Publico-Privadas 

de Puerto Rico 

September 3, 2019 

VIA EMAIL 

Ellen Smith 
Senior Managing Director 
FTI Consulting, Inc. 
1001 17th Street Suite 1001, 
Denver Colorado, USA 80202 

Dear Ms. Smith: 

Through this letter we confirm our mutual determination to tem1inate the Agreement for 
Professional Services No. 2019�PPP052, as amended, subscribed on April 30, 2019, 
between the Pue1to Rico Public Private Pmtnerships Authority and FTI Consulting, Inc., 
("Agreement"). In light of the aforementioned, the tenn of the Agreement will end on 
September 3, 2019. After said date, the Agreement will be considered cancelled and 
terminated and thus, no additional services shall be rendered under the Agreement. 

Kind regards, 

g§
[JOndu. 

Deputy ·Executive Director 
Pue1to Rico Public Private Partnerships Authority 

Received and accepted by: 

Ellen Smith 
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